
ARMY INSTITUTE OF MANAGEMENT & TECHNOLOGY 

 

Report on Financial Awareness Programs by NSE Academy and HDFC Mutual Fund 

 

Army Institute of Management and Technology, Greater Noida organised a one-day financial 

awareness program on 29th September 2022 where resource person from NSE Academy and 

HDFC Mutual Fund took a joint session on understanding Financial Market, awareness, 

certification and diploma program. NSE Academy Ltd. is a wholly owned subsidiary of National 

Stock Exchange of India and it is India’s premier and leading BFSI/Capital markets certification 

entity. 

The session was very informative which taught the students a broad overview of- 

➢ Equity market in India 

➢ Debt and Equity capital impact 

➢ Taxation impact due to leverage proportion 

➢ Employability in the Financial market 

 

They focused upon developing financial skills through our programs in various aspects of 

banking, insurance and financial sectors as well as Deep Tech programs covering new-age 

subjects including Artificial Intelligence, Machine-learning, Blockchain, Cybersecurity, AI 

Marketing, Digital Health and Digital and Robotic Process Automation etc. The best part of the 

session was the practical understanding of the students, where they got an exposure of the 

fundamental to technical aspects of the financial comparatives. 

 

The session was followed by the quiz round, where the winner was awarded with the token of 

appreciation and prize. 

The session was appreciated by the students with questions which satisfied the theoretical 

concepts with insights of practical learning. 

 


